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“These are serious and deeply concerning accusations made against the Governor that

definitely warrant investigation. Sexual harassment should not be tolerated in any form. I

want to reiterate that the women who have made these allegations should be respected and

deserve to be heard. That is why I am calling on the Attorney General, in some manner, to

conduct an independent investigation into these troubling accusations.

The Governor has acknowledged the need for an outside review. However, the

administration’s selection of former federal Judge Barbara Jones, who has an excellent

reputation and is highly respected, but with a former association with Steve Cohen, former

secretary and most recent defender of the Governor, could obfuscate the issue especially

when there are bipartisan calls for a true independent investigation.”
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